CPSO investigating thefts from convenience
store

Tuesday, February 21, 2017

Caddo Sheriff's detectives are asking for the public's help in identifying this man wanted for questioning about two
local thefts.

On February 6, a man entered the Super S at Pinehill and Roy roads and stole a case of liquor. He returned the
following day and stole a second case. The total value of the thefts was $1100.

On February 6, the man was seen getting into the passenger side of an older model white Ford truck that had
a tailgate constructed of pipe.

Anyone with information about this person is asked to contact Detective Andy Scoggins at 681-0700 or the Caddo
Sheriff's Office at 675-2170.

https://www.dropbox.com/s/fwt03x309q2h20f/Suspect Video.mp4?di=0



https://www.dropbox.com/s/fwt03x3o9q2h20f/Suspect_Video.mp4?dl=0

